
 
 
 

August 26, 2019 
Ref: DCR 2008 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you that effective immediately, NewAge Industries AdvantaPure will 
discontinue the manufacturing of APSW-P 4-Ply Wire Reinforced Mandrel Wrapped Silicone 
Hose products. Specifically, the lines being discontinued will be limited to the following two 
hose styles: 

 
1) APSW-P: Smooth OD Linear Wrapped Hose -- A725 Part # Series 
2) APSW-PC: Convoluted OD Linear Wrapped Hose -- A727 Part # Series 

The reason for the discontinuation is that one of our suppliers has had repeated 
nonconformance issues that can not be rectified. We currently have product inventory that 
meets our quality standards that is available while supplies last. 

NewAge Industries AdvantaPure is committed to providing our customers with the highest 
quality products and level of service. We understand that the elimination of these products 
may create a challenge for our customers. We do have an alternative hose product option that 
we deem to be a better, more consistent product utilizing alternative suppliers than the 
discontinued products above. 

We would like to recommend using our stock APSW-SP Smooth OD Spiral Wrapped Hose ( A718 
series) as a better alternative moving forward. The same NI 202 Platinum Cured Silicone Liner is 
used in our spiral wrapped offering and is supported with the same Validation Package. Product 
information can be referenced on the AdvantaPure website at 
http://www.advantapure.com/apsw-silicone-hose.htm. If you have any questions about this 
notification, please contact me at 215-526-2300 or akakad@advantapure.com. Thank you for 
your understanding regarding this matter. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Alex Kakad 
AdvantaPure Product Marketing Manager 

http://www.advantapure.com/apsw-silicone-hose.htm
mailto:akakad@advantapure.com


 


